
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20220001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, September 13, 2022 9:02 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20220001 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 7:59 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20220001 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 1:18 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 188297 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Linda Robinson 
Telephone: 
Email: rlindajean59@yahoo.com 
Address: 1913 W Flora St Tampa FL 33604 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Teco 
Account Number: 
Address: 1913 W Flora St Tampa FL 33604 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Tampa Electric Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/13/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 06261-2022 

Teco should be DENIED request for increased One reason is if they can donate Smillions dollars to USF they're not in 
need of more of increase from consumers Teco have already secretly increased their customers rate without 
permission Consumers have already being baring increased of 150 to 200dollar from April to now THe average 
consumers electric bill now is 300 to 400dollars monthly Consumers with fix incomes cannot substain it plus 
homeowners already have increases with homeowners insurance etc but I do NOT understand how a company like 
Teco is asking for increased when they havent done anything different but added on more cist for same services 
Knowingit will hurt Consumers at this time Again we a consumers watch them donatinig millions of dollars instead of 
investing it back into the company like they say they want to do to get the increased Again it should be DENIED 
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